
To the State of Iowa Health Policy Oversight Committee: 
 
As a tax payer and with concern for fellow Iowans, I respectfully request a delay in changing the 
privatization of Iowa’s Medicaid program until more information has been released. I have 
serious concerns about a change where a substantial increase in administration cost would 
appear to be a determent to the program services. Cost details should be released before any 
changes are finalized to address all concerns.  
 
Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 
 
Best regards, 
Debra Straub 
4350 Cloverdale Rd 
Cedar Rapids, IA 52411 
 


